
Fire Station Solar Project  
Announcements  
 
August 10, 2022. Lyme's Fire Station will be open for a site visit on Tuesday, 
August 23 from 4-6 PM.  Any installer interested in responding to the RFP is 
welcome to stop by to see the building, take measurements, ask questions, 
etc.  The address is 44 High Street in Lyme, NH 
 
August 8, 2022. The architectural plans for the Fire Station can be found at 
this link -- https://www.lymenh.gov/fire-department/files/fire-station-
plans-050520. 
 
July 17, 2022. The Energy Committee is pleased to announce that the 
fundraising drive for a rooftop solar array for the fire station was 
successful.  Our next step is to post a Request for Proposal for solar 
installers. Many thanks to the donors who are making this possible. 
 
The committee will use this page to keep the town informed of the project 
as it moves forward. 
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